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Dear Donors,
Dear Friends of the Fortuna Fund,

Hoping that 2020 has started under the best auspices for you and your loved ones, here is some good news from the
Fortuna Fund.

The prestigious Queen Elisabeth International Music Competition honors us with the participation of the Fortuna Fund.
From this year - dedicated to the piano, one of the laureates of the Competition, who comes from a country in Eastern
Europe, will receive a grant from our fund. This donation will be made

In memory of
FLORICA & CORNELIU GHEORGHIU
Musicians.

Also at the start of the year, the King Baudouin Foundation, which houses our Fund, is devoting a page from its
excellent review "Patrimoine" to the Fortuna Fund. Great visibility at the BRAFA Art Fair, where the Foundation had a

magnificent presentation of its latest philanthropic actions.

A future high point for 2020:

The Fonds Fortuna GALA,
which will take place on September 14 at 8 p.m.

in a prestigious location, in Brussels, capital of Europe. With the young musicians supported by our fund, who are
preparing a wonderful program. Save the date, please ! We count on your presence and that of your friends. All the
details will follow in our Spring Newsletter.

While waiting for all these blossoms, our Fortuna Fund, its President - Mrs. Isabelle de Schoutheete and our
Administration Committee thank you with all our heart for your generosity.
We are counting on you for 2020.

A thousand songs, a thousand friendships,

llinca Gheorghiu Pascale Van Zuylen
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